NORTH/WEST YOUTH SUMMIT

The Boardreceiveda report from the Community Activities Officer, advising that

a Youth Summit is to be held for young people in the Board’s area on 17 August
1998. This had evolved from discussions held with individuals and groups
working with youth in the area to look at a youth strategy. A number of issues
had been identified where the input of the young people would be useful. Board
members were invited to attend the summit.



